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This was only our second event since joining the Arizona GM Alumni Group and we

are amazed by the quality and size of the events. We continue to meet other retirees

and are surprised to learn that we lived in the same places, in this case Austintown,

Ohio and talked about the last Chevy Cruze rolling off the line last week at the

Lordstown Assembly Plant. We look forward to the upcoming picnic and the Yuma

trip next year. -- Ron & Sherri Terry









Lynn Roberts is a excellent entertainer. He’s talented as a comedian and a musician. He

has an easy way of connecting with the audience. The impersonations of Bob Hope and

Red Skelton were amazing and everyone enjoyed the jokes. It was a great outing!
-- Barbara & Robert Goebel











If you fly 2100 miles to attend a Club event, it better be worth it and I've

never been disappointed. Great friends, good entertainment and you can't

beat the food. -- Jim Harshman








